
Year Four Elizabeth Farm and Hambledon Cottage Excursion

26 April 2022
Dear Parents & Carers,

Year 4 students are investigating the lives of early European settlers and the impact of
settlement on the country during semester one in History and Geography. We have
organised an exciting excursion where Year Four will visit Elizabeth Farm and Hambledon
Cottage to support their learning. The excursion will include hands-on practical activities
designed to deepen student knowledge and understanding of the Early Convict days.

WHEN: Thursday 5 May 2022

TIME: Children will need to arrive at school at an earlier time of 8:10 am, as the bus
will depart Chisholm at 8:25 am and return to school at approximately 2:45 pm
(dependent on traffic).

VENUES: Elizabeth Farm - 70 Alice St, Rosehill NSW 2142
Hambeldon Cottage - 63 Hassall St, Parramatta NSW 2150

WHAT TO BRING: Children will need to bring their hat, water bottle, recess and lunch
in a plastic bag, clearly labelled with their names.

WHAT TO WEAR: Children are expected to wear their full school sports uniform on
the day, including their school hat. Please label all items. If the weather is inclement,
please pack a rain jacket.

Please complete the Permission Note via the following link by no later than
Monday 2 May. Year 4 Excursion to Elizabeth Farm and Hambledon Cottage.

The excursion will proceed in a Covid safe manner by adhering to NSW Health
guidelines.

Kind regards

Mrs Simone Bowden
Stage 2 Learning Leader

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1FNb7phgbT8cfoWRCJirTYZ_Na2XZrHCtgzmiAUUxZQ0/edit

